
As was previously announced, the next EASP Summer School will take place in Lisbon from 17-30 of 

August, 2014 and will be co-hosted by the Institute of Social Sciences of the University of Lisbon (ICS-UL) 

and the University Institute of Lisbon (ISCTE-IUL). 

 

The website of the summerschool is now online at http://sseasp2014.iscte-iul.pt/ 

 

In this website, you can find all the necessary information to apply and prepare for your participation in 

this Summer School. 

 

For inquiries about the 2014 EASP Summer School, please contact the local organizing team: Rui Costa 

Lopes (mailto:rui.lopes@ics.ul.pt ), Margarida Vaz Garrido (mailto;margarida.garrido@iscte.pt ) or 

directly to the Summer School email address: mailto:sseasp2014lisboa@gmail.com 

 

Looking forward to see you in Lisboa! 

 

On behalf of the organizing committee, 

Margarida Garrido & Rui Costa-Lopes 
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